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States Greffe 
 
 
 
Deputy Karen Wilson 
Minister for Health and Social Services 
 
BY EMAIL 
 
17th May 2023 
 

Health and Social Security Panel  
 

Health and Community Services Interim Board 
 
 
Dear Minister, 
 
The Panel notes your decision to defer the debate of P.19/2023 until the States week 
commending 13th June 2023. Whilst we understand that you have delayed the debate “to 
allow additional time for States Members to review the proposals”, we would be grateful if you 
were able to expand on the reasons for the Panel’s benefit. For instance, are there any 
particular concerns or queries you have received from States Members, COM, or members of 
the public which you feel need to be addressed before the debate? Or were you specifically 
asked by a States Member to defer the debate following consideration of the Proposition? 
 
We would be grateful if you could provide a response by Friday 19th May. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Deputy Rob Ward 
Chair, Health and Social Security Scrutiny Panel 

 
 
 
 


